
 

Question No. 2 
  

County Council Meeting – 12 October 2023 
 

Question to Councillor David Williams 
Cabinet Member for Highways and Transport 

 
By Councillor Pardesi 

 
 

Question 
 
Now that the HS2 line from Birmingham to Manchester has been cancelled, 
how soon can the residents of Staffordshire expect to see the promised 
significant road upgrades with the money that will have been saved? 
 
 

Reply 
 
The government have not yet released any details for any of the proposed 
schemes, including the proportion of funding that will be allocated to 
Staffordshire. Officers are seeking further information urgently and I will 
make this available as soon as possible. 
 


